
End Year Orientation Dates 
  
Hello Potential Mentors, 
We are actively recruiting at least 60 new students to receive a Take Stock in Children college 
scholarship.  WE NEED YOU TO MENTOR.  All our students must have a mentor first before they 
can receive their scholarships. Our mentors are mentoring virtually this year, but when and if we go 
back into the schools, you would mentor at the student's school during his or her lunch period.  Mentoring 
is simple and the commitment is minimal.  Mentoring takes place once a week during the school year at 
least three times a month for a minimum of 20 minutes for each session.   We need caring individuals that 
can give back to our community and our kids and make a difference.  If you are interested in attending a 
mentor orientation and getting started, please complete an online application 
at www.takestockpalmbeach.org.  The next three orientations are as follows and let me know which 
orientation you can attend. Thank you for your time and support and if you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. Take care. 
  
Wednesday, November 18th at 12 noon via Zoom 
Wednesday, December 2nd at 5:30 pm via Zoom 
Friday, December 11th at noon via Zoom  
  
Kimberly Briard 
Mentor Coordinator 
Take Stock In Children Palm Beach County 
1896 Palm Beach Lakes Blvd, Suite 103 
West Palm Beach, FL 33409 
Phone: (561) 683-1704 
Cell: (561) 307-5485 
Fax: (561)478-5863 

kbriard@takestockpalmbeach.org 

  
www.takestockpalmbeach.org  
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